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FSAI MEAN BUSINESS CONCERNING THE REQUIREMENT FOR THC CONTENT IN 

CBD PRODUCTS 
 
 

Previously we published a Summary of the FSAI Report into their testing of CBD products. The 

FSAI has not waited long to bare its teeth. Certain Brands have had some of their products 

removed already, including one high profile and “industry-leading” Brand which claims to be 

THC-free in respect of the very batches tested by the FSAI. 

 

How long will it be before the UK FSA and/or Home Office take similar steps? 

 

The removed products, as at 14/2/20, are: 

 
 

 


